MINUTES OF MEETING RECEIVED

N
NORTON CEMETERY COMMISSION O TOWNCLERK
CUNDEC 18 P 1 yp

DATE: November 20, 2017

TIME: 4:04 p.m.

LOCATION: Norton Highway Department

Members Present: Daniel M. Rich, Chairman
Mary Ellen Stentiford

Joyce Bernardo

Others Attending: Billy Watson

NEW BUSINESS:

SIGNS FOR NEW CEMETERY:

Billy Watson asked for permission to put up a “Lots for Sale” at the new cemetery so that we can
start to sell lots. It was approved by board.

Billy Watson presented a design for the new cemetery (located at Newland/Newcomb St.) He
would like to get the new sign up along with the for sale. This money for the sign will come out
of the perpetual care fund. It was approved by the board.

Billy Watson presented sign bids from two different business and was going to look at others.
The bids he presented were for:

Swenson $1,034.00
Trubrite Stone $1,778.45

Billy will get other bids before a decision is made on which company will make the sign.

CEMETERY WEB SITE

Billy Watson volunteered to set up a website for the Town of Norton Cemeteries.



PRICES FOR NEW CEMETRY PLOTS

The prices for cemetery plots was raised to $400.00 in 2014 and it was voted by the board to
keep the price of $400.00 for now when selling these plots in the new cemetery.

PLOT DESIGN

It was voted to have Billy Watson and Keith Silva to design the cemetery layouts.

REPAIRS FOR SHED AT NORTON COMMON

Billy Watson brought up that the shed at the Norton Common Cemetery needed a new roof.
Billy and his cemetery group will do the work.

SEAT TO FILL ON THE CEMETERY COMMISSION

With the passing of one of the members, “Butch” Rich, the cemetery commission needs to fill a
position, It is a 3 year term.

Meeting was adjourned at 5:05 p.m.
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